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Barbara Montalvo

From: Fatima Cecunjanin
Sent: Monday, April 24, 2023 3:28 PM
To: Barbara Montalvo; Donna Hall
Cc: Laura E. Brown
Subject: RE: Karen Jenkins reappointment

Hi Barbara,  
 
Karen has made it to all meetings except one over the last 12 months. Please let me know if you need to see further 
documentation, I have attendance spreadsheets for 2022 and 2023.  
 
Thanks, 
Fatima 
 
Fatima Cecunjanin (She/Her) 
Planner II 
City Plan Department 
City of New Haven 
O: (203) 946-6539     
C: (203) 974-2798 
 

From: Barbara Montalvo <bmontalvo@newhavenct.gov>  
Sent: Monday, April 24, 2023 2:48 PM 
To: Donna Hall <dhall@newhavenct.gov> 
Cc: Fatima Cecunjanin <FCecunjanin@newhavenct.gov>; Laura E. Brown <LEBrown@newhavenct.gov> 
Subject: RE: Karen Jenkins reappointment 
 
Thanks, Donna. 
 
Fatima:  The Mayor has given authorization for me to submit Karen Jenkins for reappointment to the HDC; I just need 
her attendance for the past 12 months to complete her reappointment submission. 
 
Thank you, and have a wonderful day. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Barbara J. Montalvo 
Legislative Liaison to the BOA 
Mayor’s Office 
165 Church St., 2nd Fl. 
New Haven, CT  06510 
Office: (203) 946-7670 
Cell: (203) 800-5039  
Fax: (203) 946-7683 
bmontalvo@newhavenct.gov  
 

From: Donna Hall <dhall@newhavenct.gov>  
Sent: Monday, April 24, 2023 2:11 PM 
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To: Barbara Montalvo <bmontalvo@newhavenct.gov> 
Cc: Fatima Cecunjanin <FCecunjanin@newhavenct.gov>; Laura E. Brown <LEBrown@newhavenct.gov> 
Subject: RE: Karen Jenkins reappointment 
 
Hi Barbara, looping Fatima in since she is staffing the HDC now.   
 
Donna 
 

From: Barbara Montalvo <bmontalvo@newhavenct.gov>  
Sent: Monday, April 24, 2023 12:39 PM 
To: Donna Hall <dhall@newhavenct.gov> 
Subject: Karen Jenkins reappointment 
Importance: High 
 
Hi Donna: 
 
I’m processing the 5/1/23 legislative submission for Ms. Karen Jenkins to be reappointed to the Historic District 
Commission.   
 
Can you or someone else please provide me with the past 12 months of her attendance at the regularly scheduled 
Commission meetings? 
 
Thank you, and have a wonderful day. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Barbara J. Montalvo 
Legislative Liaison to the BOA 
Mayor’s Office 
165 Church St., 2nd Fl. 
New Haven, CT  06510 
Office: (203) 946-7670 
Cell: (203) 800-5039  
Fax: (203) 946-7683 
bmontalvo@newhavenct.gov  
 


